
Mary Dunn
Whitefield
LD 1149
Dear Members of the Veterans and Legal Affairs Committee,
Please do not support LD 1149, an act to limit our voting rights. 
I have been a voter for almost 50 years. In the past 5 years or so the only way I could 
cast my ballot was via absentee voting. I am not sure why anyone would think 
denying voting access to those unable to get in a car and drive to vote would be a 
good idea. 
Targeting voting access of those who are disabled, poor, sick, workers, home with 
young children, and/or elderly is an awful thing to do. 
I urge you to not support this attempt to undermine voting access. 
Do not support LD 1149.
Thank you,
Mary Dunn
Whitefield, ME


